
NEWSLETTER 

A message from the 

PRINCIPAL Dates for Your 

DIARY 

2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am very much looking  

forward to spring and the 

warmer weather that usually 

accompanies this. I think the  

children are too as indoor 

lunchtime is not much fun!  

However, your children have 

continues to work hard on their 

learning. We would like to 

share their learning with you, 

so we are opening the school 

up until 5.30pm next Wednes-

day. Parents can come into 

school and look through their 

child’s books, the displays etc—

you are all welcome! (Clubs will 

continue as normal during this 

session). 

If your child has a bit of a sniffle 

or a cough, but you think they 

will be okay, even if you think 

they might need paracetamol 

or such like during the day, 

please send them to school. We 

can administer  

paracetamol to children once 

parents have completed the 

forms. There always seems to 

be some sort of bug going 

round, so we need to become 

resilient to these—your  

support is appreciated, and rest 

assured, if we think your child is 

too ill to be in school, we will 

ring you. 

 

Emma Owner, 

Principal. 

 

If anyone would like these old 

staffroom chairs, please let us 

know. They 

are comfy and 

free to a good 

home! 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st February 

Open Evening 

3.00pm—5.30pm 

Your child’s books will be  

available to look through. 

 

Tuesday 7th February 

KS2 Science Museum trip. 

Mental Health Awareness day. 

NO BISCUIT BOOSTER 

 

Wednesday 8th February 

Valentine’s Disco 

 

Friday 10th February 

Staff  PD  day - No students in 

the Academy. 

 

Monday 13th February - Friday 

17th February 

HALF TERM 
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Oliver in Year 6 with his fantastic draw-

ings that he did at home. 

Thank you for bringing them to show 

us, Oliver.   

 

 

We would like to say a huge thank you 

to Mr Anderson who has donated 

£45.00 to the cost of our Science  

Museum trip in order to make sure 

that the trip is able to go ahead. This is 

very kind and much appreciated. 

We would like to 
tell you about… This half 

term: Online 
Safety  

 

 

To keep up to date with the 

latest online safety  

information, please join 

Safer Schools by scanning 

the QR code below. 
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Club Timetable  

ATTENDANCE 
 

Our attendance this week was 95.4% 

The classes with the highest attendace were Elm and  

Willow—all with 99% 

Well done to both classes! 
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 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Before School  Choir   Steel Pans 

After School 

Fun with Fabrics 

Mathletics 

Games Club 

NO BISCUIT  

BOOSTERS THIS 

WEEK 

Ukulele 

Make a Model 

PE Cluster 

Sketch 

Roots and Boots 

Craft 

  

A note from Greggs Bakery. We know that many families will struggle to make ends meet, and with 
the unexpected rise in the cost of living, can suddenly find themselves in very difficult  

circumstances.   
The Hardship Fund allows Greggs Foundation to offer a helping hand to people during a moment of 

crisis.    
Our grants are there to help people provide individual items that can make a huge difference to 
family life - white goods for domestic use, beds and mattresses to aid restful sleep, grocery and 

clothing vouchers to support the purchase of essentials.   
We can also provide vouchers towards the purchase of smaller kitchen appliances and utility  

vouchers to support the cost of running a home. If you would like Iceni Academy to put a claim in 
on your behalf, please speak to Mrs Owner. 



Lunch Menu 

MONDAY  30th JAN 

Cheese and tomato pizza (V) 

Vegetable Chilli (V)  

 

TUESDAY 31st JAN 

Sweet and Sour chicken 

Vegetable Chow Mein  (V) 

 

WEDNESDAY 1st FEB 

Roast pork 

Vegetable pastry roll (V) 

 

THURSDAY 2nd FEB 

Cottage pie 

Vegetarian Cottage pie (V) 

 

FRIDAY 3rd FEB 

Southern fried chicken 

Vegan meatballs in tomato sauce 

(V) 

 

Ingredient lists provided by Chartwells 

are now on our website. 

We are nut FREE school—this 

includes products containing 

or made from nuts such as 

peanut butter.  

 

 

Well done to all the chil-

dren that received an 

award in today’s  

Celebration Assembly. 

  

Celebration 
Assembly 
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Second hand 
uniform 

 
We have a selection of 
second hand uniform 

available to purchase at 
£1.00 per item. 

 
All monies raised go to 

FoSHA and back into the 
school. 

 
Please ask at reception if 
you would like to have a 
look at the rail before or 

after school. 

All About 
Wrap Around 

Club 

iceniprimary@attrust.org.uk  

01842 828275  

icenihockwold.attrust.org.uk 

@IceniHockwold 

Main Street, Hockwold, Thetford, 

Norfolk, IP26 4LP  
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We have an onsite Wrap 
Around  Facility from 7.30-

8.30am and 3-5.30pm Mon-
day to Friday. The staff who 
run this are members of our 

academy team and a first 
aider and safeguarding 

teacher is also always on 
site to ensure maximum 

safety. Please ask at  

reception for more infor-
mation.  


